
   
 
 
 

Summit Nutritionals, 
 

The Marc Castellano Foundation would like to thank you for your generous donation. 
We are indeed grateful for your support which helps us assist law enforcement officers in 
need.  

 
Your donation has helped us with the coordination of The Marc Castellano Foundation 

Turkey Trot. 
 

The event was a very successful fundraiser, and the money raised will be brought to 
good use for law enforcement families in need, student scholarships, the move over law, and to 
help fallen Troopers. For example, the Marc Castellano Foundation has recently donated to a 
Trooper and his family who are going through a tough time, as they care for their young 
daughter who had just been treated and diagnosed for a brain tumor. Also, the Marc Castellano 
Foundation has recently donated to the J.J Watt Foundation to support Hurricane Harvey 
damage. 
 

Again, we thank you for your generous donation and enthusiastic support towards our 
foundation. Because of you we can continue to host fundraising events to bring the community, 
students, and law enforcement together. We wish you a safe and happy holiday season. 
 

Sincerely,  
The Marc Castellano Foundation 
 


